
Parents interested in volunteering with lunch distribution?
Click on the 'volunteer' menu on the ordering website. We will contact you to confirm.

Fri, Jan 20 - Pizza Factory Richmond 

Fri, Feb 10 - Pizza Factory Richmond

Fri, Feb 24 - Dairy Queen 

Fri, Mar 3 - Pizza Factory Richmond

Fri, Mar 31 - Sushi Lovers

Fri, Apr 14 - Pizza Factory Richmond

Fri, Apr 28 - Booster Juice

Fri, May 12 - Pizza Factory Richmond

Fri, June 2 - Pizza Factory Richmond

Fri, June 9 - Subway

Hot Lunch
Please note the following upcoming Hot Lunch dates:

Deadline for ordering is one week prior 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/MapleLane/



Click on the website listed above (or scan the QR code)
For existing accounts, click ‘Login Here’. If you are new to       
 Maple Lane, create an account by clicking ‘Register Here’.
Before ordering, update your child’s 2022-23 grade & classroom.
For new students, add a child under the ‘My Family’ tab at the top.
Choose the child’s name you would like to place the order for.      
 If you have more than one child at Maple Lane you will need to
order each child’s lunch separately so that we ensure the orders
get delivered to the correct classroom. 
Make your selections on the Munch-A-Lunch online order form by
clicking on the items you would like to order, and then press the
green arrow “add” button.
Once you have made your selection, click the ‘Next Menu’ or
'finished' button once you're done all of your selections
 If correct, click 'next'. Then select 'next' again.
Verify your order to make sure everything is correct and then select
‘submit my order’.
You will then be taken to your Account Balance page where you
can press ‘Pay Now’. 
Click the Pay button to complete your order. 

To place your order:

1.
2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.
8.

9.

10.
Please note, If payment is not completed your order will not be
delivered as unpaid orders are not sent through to the school. 

Parents interested in volunteering with lunch distribution?
Click on the 'volunteer' menu on the ordering website. We will contact you to confirm.

https://munchalunch.com/schools/MapleLane/
All Hot Lunch orders are placed on the Munch-A-Lunch website:

 If you need 
assistance with ordering,

please contact
maplelanepac@gmail.com

*Please note, if your child is ill on a Hot Lunch date, you will need to contact the school office by 11am
to arrange pick-up of their order, otherwise please consider it a donation for a child who does not have a
lunch. Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS as this is a PAC fundraiser. We appreciate
your support for our hot lunch program as the funds go towards teacher stipends, school enrichment,
and general fundraising within the school.

Hot Lunch


